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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of a Rate  )  Case No. WR-2023-0344 
Increase of Raytown Water Company  )  
  

RECOMMENDATIONS REGARDING LOCAL PUBLIC HEARING  
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, through 

counsel, and files this Recommendations Regarding Local Public Hearing on behalf of 

itself, Raytown Water Company, and the Office of the Public Counsel (collectively,  

“the Parties”).  The Parties propose the following suggestions regarding a local public 

hearing (“LPH”) to be held in this matter.   

1. On April 11, 2023, the Commission ordered the Parties to file,  

by April 18, 2023, a joint response listing recommended dates and locations for a LPH. 

2. The parties suggest that the Commission hold one virtual LPH the week  

of May 22, 2023.  The Parties further suggest that the LPH be held in the evening. 

WHEREFORE, the Parties file these suggestions for the Commission’s information 

and consideration. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Karen E. Bretz  
Karen E. Bretz 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 70632 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
Karen.Bretz@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I certify that copies of the foregoing have been electronically mailed to all parties 
and/or counsel of record on this 18th day of April, 2023. 

/s/ Karen E. Bretz 

 
 


